Letter from The Pastor: Let's get involved!

Tanya Edwards
January 22, 2016

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

This first month of the year, has been an amazing month. Already, there is excitement and a
fresh breath of air in our midst.

I want each one to take on this excitement and tell it to others by witnessing to friends,
family, and those we meet.

Let's get involved! Let's join forces together by doing our responsibility and sharing the joy
and love of Heavenly Father, True Parents and Jesus.

Let's make it an essential step on our part to be on time for church!

Let's make it an essential step on our part to be there at 9:30 for Prayer and Holy Scripture
reading!

If you can sing, and would like to be part of our Praise Team, or play an instrument and want
to play in the band, please give your name to Jennifer so that we can contact you.

If you would like to teach Sunday School to children in the 4th grade or below, please give
your name to Jennifer.

NEW: This coming Sunday we will begin our first Nursery room for infants. This room will




be in one of the side rooms or the Blue Room. If you have a child who will be in this room,
please bring a stroller, diapers, bags for the diapers, snacks. If they eat them, and bottles, if
needed.

Ashley, Pastors daughter, will be in charge of the Nursery. We would like to recruit a
helper. If you would like to help on any given Sunday. Please give your name to Jennifer.
This will allow all children to be taken care of, while the parents can enjoy the service.

This is very important. If you bring a visitor, or your setting with a new visitor, Please make
sure they fill out a visitors card. Each visitors card received, will get a letter from me, the
Pastor.

On Sunday, January 31st. We will be having our V.P. Millhan Stephens give
the Sunday Sermon and we will also have a Pot Luck. Please see Beryl Green for details.

Let's be getting ready and planning on Foundation Day, February 19th. We need some help in
various areas. Please come forward to help and assist. Please see Chris Nseka for details.

Thank you for all that you do.

God Bless,
Pastor Tanya
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